
NOTICE TO IUP EMPLOYEES 
IT IS IMPORTANT TO TELL YOUR EMPLOYER ABOUT YOUR INJURY. 

Section 306(f) of the Pennsylvania Workers’ Compensation Act provides for the payment of medical treatment for 
work-



  
  

 
 

3. If you need treatment, you must continue to visit one of these providers listed above for 90 days from the first 
date of treatment. 

4. After this 90-day period, and if you still need medical treatment, you may choose to go to another physician or 
other health care provider for treatment. You should notify your employer and its insurance company of this 
action within five days of your visit to the provider or your choice. 

5. Your medical bills will be paid for if your 


